<% PCSO Monthly Ward Update - September

Hello and welcome to your August update!

Crime Figures for August:

Burglary: 0 reported incidents — great news!
Criminal Damage: 6 reported incidents

e 25/08 - Ditchling Road: Car vandalised

e 24/08 — Carden Avenue: Front windows smashed
e 23/08 -Homeleigh: Damage to communal door
e 16/08 - Birchgrove Crescent: Door damage

e 12/08 - Ditchling Road: Smashed window

e (03/08 — Hurst Hill: Damage to van

Vehicle Crime: 4 reported incidents

e 29/08 - Barrhill Avenue: Stolen motor vehicle
e 29/08 — Asda Stores: Number plate stolen
e 14/08 — Mackie Avenue: Stolen motor vehicle
e 13/08 - Greenlands: Vehicle interference

Community Meetings:

Our second community meeting took place on 9th September at the Old Boat Community
Centre. Although only one visitor attended, we remain committed to engaging with residents
and won’t give up!

The next meetings will be held on:
Tuesday 07 October and Tuesday 04 November.

Feel free to come along for a chat — we’d love to see you there!

& Community Events:

The Duck Fayre was a fantastic success this year! It was great to see such a strong turnout, and
my colleagues really enjoyed connecting with the community and meeting everyone who came
along.



Thank you for staying involved and helping us keep the community safe.

Stay safe and see you next month!
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